
 
Donna Rooney 
7324 Fitzsimmons Road 
Whistler 
 
November 24, 2020 
 
Mayor and Council 
Resort Municipality of Whistler 
 
 
I, Donna Rooney, am an owner of 7324 Fitzsimmons Road. 
I am writing to you to express my support for the undergrounding of 
utilities in our area.  I am happy with the Mayor and Council decision on 
November 3 to progress with the project and hope that you uphold this 
decision in the following meetings. 
 
We are in a unique opportunity to cost share this and completing it will 
enhance our vistas and add a layer of safety from any overhead utility 
disruptions. 
 
Thank you for serving on our Whistler council and supporting our 
community. 
 
Donna Rooney 

 
 
 




